
 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 March 31, 2016 

 

 

 

Mr. Robert Zaitooni, P.E 

Traffic Engineer, City of Stamford 

888 Washington Blvd. 

7
th
 floor 

Stamford, CT  06901 

 

Dear Mr. Zaitooni: 

 

Subject:     Do Not Block the Box 

                  Request for installation of Pavement Markings and Signs 

                  Intersection of High Ridge Road and the Lord & Taylor Driveway 

                  (Route137), Stamford 

 

This office has reviewed your request for the above-noted subject and has determined that the 

location does not meet the criteria for a “Do Not Block the Box” location. According to our records, 

the Lord and Taylor driveway is privately owned and therefore does not qualify for this 

designation. 

 

If you have any questions concerning this matter, please contact Ms. Tracy May, Permit 

Inspector, at (203) 389-3007. 

 

     Sincerely yours, 

 

     Michael Kanios 
 

     Michael Kanios 

     Transp. Supervising Service Agent 

     Bureau of Highway Operations 

 

 

        


